From: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Planning application Aldersgate St

Date: 12 April 2022 09:28:35

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sirs/Madam

I am writing with regards to the planning application for Aldersgate Street to become an 24 hour off licence. I am dismayed that a public nuisance will be located in one of the most populous parts of the City, in between the Barbican and London House, to invite endless ebikes onto the pavements around the clock and the noise and disruption this will create.

I am partially sighted and Deliveroo drivers and their feckless road skills are a major, major problem for me getting around the city. I am also very concerned about the endless noise this would create.

Best			
Tom			
Tom Morris			
Morrisstudio Ltd	Registered		

CONFIDENTIALITY: The information in this email (and any attachments) are intended for the above named addressee only and may be confidential and subject to legal privilege. If you have received this communication in error and are not the intended recipient any disclosure, copying, distribution, or any action taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful.